
 

 

 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Colorado State University/Adams State University Mechanical Engineering 
Partnership in fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Colorado State University, located at A101C Engineering 
Building, Fort Collins, CO 80523.  
 
The funding would be used for the creation of a joint bachelor’s degree in mechanical engineering between 
Colorado State University and Adams State University. This new program would benefit the institutions’ 
campuses in Fort Collins and Alamosa and help meet a critical workforce need for each of these local 
economies. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Joe Neguse 
Member of Congress 
 


